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hilarious, romance series, romance series, romance books, beach reads, new adult,
college, funny, female, stories, sensual, sensual romance, alpha male, dominant
male, hot guy, racy, billionaire romance free, sexy, heartwarming, heart-warming,
family, love, love books, kissing books, emotional journey, contemporary,
contemporary romance, romance series, long series, long romance series, wealthy
hero, wealthy heroes, sassy, captivating romance, hot, hot romance, forbidden
love, sparks, loyalty, swoon, free comedy, free read, free book Perfect for
readers of Emma Chase, Penny Reid, Lauren Blakely, Jasmine Guillory, Sally Thorne,
Susan Elizabeth Phillips, Kendall Ryan, Kristan Higgins, Kendall Ryan, Jasmine
Guilleroy, Helena Hunting, Sophie Kinsella and Alice Clayton.
Home is Where the Heat Is Boxed Set Candi Wall 2017-08-21 In Bring Me Home, Miya
is back in her small hometown, and Shawn is determined to do whatever it takes—and
use everything he has—to make her stay in Texas and in his arms. In Lead Me Home,
all Chloe wants from sexy cowboy Nick is a week in his bed and then a clean break
when she returns to New York. She doesn’t expect him to show up at her office
ready to show her they’re from different worlds but made for each other. In Take
Me Home, Cash is in New York only for the paycheck from a quick modeling job. When
a sweet, curvy assistant editor Shawna grabs his attention, he has to tempt her
into forgetting her body issues and her plans, and trust in the heat sparking
between them. In Fly Me Home, Ian spontaneously offers Elizabeth the scoop she
needs—if she’ll be his companion to keep the media off his back during a whirlwind
business trip. But business turns to pleasure, and soon they’re wondering if this
could be something more lasting than lust.
Small Town Romance Boxed Set Vanessa Vale 2020-02-13 The ultimate boxed set! All 5
Small Town Romance series books in one! Includes: Montana Fire Montana Ice Montana
Heat Montana Wild Montana Mine The Small Town Romance Series...where the men
aren’t just hot, they set things on fire! Montana Fire- Jane West's life is
perfectly average. Perfectly boring. Until Ty Strickland—Grade-A, smoking hot
firefighter—moves in down the street. Then things get a little exciting, and not
in the good, panty-melting sort of way. Not only does someone want her dead
(seriously), she has to wrangle her out-of-control desires where the new neighbor
is concerned, and convince her boss at the small town's only adult toy store—who
meddles in Jane's love life—to leave the new hose-wielding hottie off her
matchmaking radar. But it's not all chaos and pancakes. There's Ty. And his
smoking hot body. Smoking hot kisses. He's burning the walls around her heart to
nothing but ash. And she just might be falling in love...if she can stay alive
long enough. -- Montana Ice- Veronica Miller is a plumber on a mission—buy out her
dad and the family business is finally hers. One big, handsome problem stands in
her way. And it's not a clogged toilet. Jack Reid is the boy she crushed on in
high school. Ten years ago, he broke her heart and skipped town. But now he's
back, and he's definitely no longer a boy. He's all man—and he'd really like for
Veronica to check out his pipe. Forced to being roommates, Jack and Veronica have
to work through a decade of baggage, disappointment, wanting and unrequited lust.
Even though Veronica's heart hasn't yet forgiven Jack, they'll need more than a
pillow berm down the middle of the bed to keep them apart. -- Montana Heat- Emma
Hardy has wondered why Sam Carter rocked her world (and her libido) with an
incredible kiss then calmly walked away, quit his job, and disappeared for two
months. Not exactly the hot kiss follow-up she'd been hoping for. But Sam was busy
making plans. Plans that include the two of them and picking up where they left
off. This time, nothing will stop them. -- Montana Wild- Violet Miller is a
teacher savoring her summer break until she's been called in as emergency
reinforcements—of the dating kind. She volunteers to help an old flame by
pretending to be his girlfriend. In Alaska. At a family reunion. Since the guy is
a handsome, lumberjack-sized doctor she's never quite forgotten, faking a
relationship won't be hard work—while wishing for more. Mike Ostranski is a
desperate man on vacation. His mother wants grandchildren and sees a crazy Alaskan
woman as a candidate for daughter-in-law. Mike needs Violet by his side to deflect
the lady's advances. A week in Alaska as boyfriend and girlfriend should be easy
for them. They grew up together, even had a brief fling. What could possibly go
wrong? -- Montana Mine- Daphne Lane leads an uncomplicated life as a travel
journalist. After spending a week visiting her crazy Aunt Velma in Montana, she's
more than ready to escape to her next assignment. But Fate has other plans in the
form of JT McCade, a sexy detective with a sensitive trigger finger. Pulling over
a car for speeding should've been quick and easy for JT. Hand over a ticket and
move on to his summer vacation. But Daphne was a force of nature and destroys his
plans. When he finds himself on a road trip across the west with Daphne and three
other women, he doesn't know what hit him. Oh yeah, Daphne Lane in a vintage RV.
Can JT and Daphne survive everything three geriatric matchmakers dish out on this
road trip from hell?? Will the insanity lead Daphne to the one place she's never
really been...home. If you love cowboy romance in the style of Sophie Oak, Maisey
Yates, Lorelei James and Kennedy Fox, be sure to read USAT Bestselling Author
Vanessa Vale’s exciting steamy contemporary and historical book series! Cowboys,
adventure, and hot romance all in one place! Over one MILLION books sold! Tags:
cowboys, western, small town romance, contemporary, billionaire, workplace
romance, medical, sport, military, new adult, paranormal romance, shifter romance,
mistaken identity, secret baby, firefighter, rodeo, police, detective, mystery,
romantic suspense, historical romance, American western, Montana, collections,
anthologies
Harlequin Love Inspired Suspense September 2020 - Box Set 2 of 2 Elizabeth Goddard
2020-09-01 Love Inspired Suspense brings you three new titles at a great value,
available now! Enjoy these suspenseful romances of danger and faith. This box set
includes: COVERT COVER-UP (A Mount Shasta Secrets novel) By Elizabeth Goddard
Private investigator Katelyn Bradley doesn’t expect to find anything amiss when
she checks on a neighbor after a lurker is spotted near his house—until she foils
a burglary. Now she and single father Beck Goodwin are in someone’s crosshairs…and
discovering what the intruder was after is the only way to survive. FORGOTTEN
SECRETS By Karen Kirst Left with amnesia after he was attacked and the woman with
him abducted, Gray Michaelson has no clue why he’s in North Carolina. But working
with US marine sergeant Cat Baker, who witnessed the abduction, he plans to find
the truth…especially since the kidnappers have switched their focus to Cat.
TREACHEROUS MOUNTAIN INVESTIGATION By Stephanie M. Gammon Years ago, Elizabeth
Hart took down a human trafficking ring with a single blog post—and now someone’s
looking for revenge. But her ex-fiancé, Officer Riggen Price, won’t let anyone
hurt her…or the son he never knew he had. Can they face down her past for a second
chance at a future together? For more stories filled with danger and romance, look
for Love Inspired Suspense September 2020 Box Set—1 of 2

Emmeline Pankhurst Lisbeth Kaiser 2017-09-07 New in the Little People, Big Dreams
series, meet an inspiring women's rights activist who changed the world for future
generations of women. As a child, Emmeline Pankhurst was shocked at the inequality
of men and women that she saw all around her. When she grew up, she never stopped
fighting for women to get the vote, inspiring other women to demonstrate, go on
hunger strike and protest for the cause. With stylish and quirky illustrations and
extra facts at the back, this empowering series celebrates the important life
stories of wonderful women of the world. From designers and artists to scientists,
all of them went on to achieve incredible things, yet all of them began life as a
little child with a dream. These books make the lives of these role models
accessible for children, providing a powerful message to inspire the next
generation of outstanding people who will change the world!
Loving Cara Kristen Proby 2014-01-21 When his 12-year-old nephew Seth is dropped
off on his doorstep, rancher Josh King, who knows how to run a multi-million
dollar business, but knows nothing about adolescent boys, hires former classmate
and teacher Cara Donovan to tutor Seth and learns a valuable lesson in love.
Original.
Deluxe Swirl Romance Collection Jamila Jasper A massive contemporary BWWM romance
box set filled with delicious alpha men and salacious encounters by African
American romance author, Jamila Jasper. QUARANTINED WITH THE CELEBRITY WHO BOUGHT
ME (4 BOOK SERIES) I was eighteen years old when my parents sold me to the star of
the biggest boyband in the UK. Quarantined with the maniacal superstar with a body
like a God and a craving for brown sugar should have been a dream come true. But
Master Henry is not like any guy I’ve ever met. He’s obsessed with me and he wants
me to return the favor and worship every inch of his chiseled body. I can’t allow
myself to fall for him like every other girl… He may have bought my body, but he
can’t buy my love. JEALOUS EX-BOYFRIEND A tipsy one night stand with my exboyfriend’s best friend. Perfect. Now Ian won’t leave me alone and if my ex finds
out… I’m toast. My ex’s best mate is the last person on Earth I expected to sleep
with. When I last saw him, he was a science geek and a total failure with women.
Now, the 6’4” geek is so much more. He has a body carved by the gods, PhD smarts,
and a tongue that could unlock the chamber of secrets. The mega-dong between his
legs is only the icing on the cake. If I’m not careful, I’ll fall for him. Hard.
POSSESSIVE BEST FRIEND A tipsy one night stand with my ex-boyfriend’s best friend.
Perfect… Not. Ian plans to ensnare me forever. Step One: The Penthouse Step Two:
The Contract The mega-dong between his legs might make me crazy enough to sign my
body over to Ian. While I’m leaning over the counter to show him exactly how much
I belong to him… A huge problem walks in: my ex. If we’re not careful, we’ll be
toast. CONFEDERATE RUNAWAY A drafted confederate soldier escapes to the North…
Elijah knows the war is wrong. When he escapes the battle of Gettysburg he ends up
several hundred miles North. Injured and near death, he arrives on the farm of
free black woman, Ellen Freeman. She holds a gun to the rebel's head and from
thenceforth, his fate is hers to decide... QUARANTINED WITH THE 10-INCH SOLDIER
I’m stuck in quarantine with the hottest soldier alive who happens to be offlimits. I shouldn’t fantasize about him but I can’t help it. Quarantine SUCKS bad!
He’s supposed to be protecting me, not thinking about bending me over. I’m
supposed to be avoiding human contact, not teasing him. I have to say no to this
sexy beast no matter how incredibly bored I am. When my teasing goes too far, I
don’t know what Tex will do to me… I hope it’s hot. PLOWED BY THE HUNG REDNECK
“I’m a red-blooded American man. I know what I want and it’s you.” I’m here to
claim his farm, he’s here to claim me… I’m Tee, with the IRS, and here to
foreclose the Grambling farm. The enormous redneck sitting across from me manspreads and then I see it… The BIGGEST hunk of man meat I’ve ever seen. He has
another idea of how to settle his debts that include me… Bent over… Begging for
him… Becoming his. BLIND LOVE I am marrying a man who I have never met. The first
time we see each other will be after I say “YES!” Will the connection we built
behind these walls translate to the real world? Will the explosive passion I feel
for this man extend to the bedroom? When I meet Connor, the man I’m going to
marry, I know I’ve hit the jackpot. He’s smoking hot and let’s just say, sometimes
good things come in ENORMOUS packages. If you love African American romance, hood
lit, hood romance, BWWM, WMBW, erotic romance, sexy black women and white men
romance, billionaires, soldiers, alpha males, pregnancy romance, black romance,
romance with a black female lead, interracial and multicultural romance stories
with steamy scenes, you'll love this sizzling collection.
How to Choose a Guy in 10 Days Lila Monroe 2018-09-24 The only thing more
hilarious than the movies is… real life?! Fall in love with the hot new romantic
comedy from USA Today bestselling author, Lila Monroe! Stylist Gemma Jones is
competing for a once-in-a-lifetime promotion. All she has to do is take some
fashion-backward guy from geek to GQ-worthy. The only problem? The man in question
is her hairy manwhore of a next-door neighbor. AKA Bigfoot. Zach Morrison has zero
interest in being Gemma’s makeover mannequin. Sure, it’s fun getting his smartmouthed neighbor all riled up, but after cashing out of his tech start-up and
going through an ugly break-up, he’s taking a permanent vacation. If he wants to
wear sweatpants and sleep on a mattress in the corner of an empty apartment— OK.
Maybe he needs a little push in the right direction. But as Gemma races the clock
to win her bet, she finds that Bigfoot’s been hiding a few things under his baggy
flannel shirts. Like abs of steel, and a surprisingly big... Heart. He has a big
heart. Soon, sparks are flying between this unlikely couple, but can Zach embrace
a fresh start - however manscaped it might be? And will Gemma beat out her
fashionista rival for the top spot - and keep the truth about their bet from Zach?
Find out in the hot and hilarious new romance from “the reigning queen of romcom”, USA Today bestselling author Lila Monroe. The Chick Flick Club series: 1.
How to Choose a Guy in 10 Days 2. You’ve Got Male 3. Frisky Business free ebook,
free book, free contemporary romance, free romantic comedy, free shopping romance,
free billionaire romance, billionaire, series, romantic comedy series, comedy,
comedy series, bbw romance, funny romance, laugh romance, modern romance, urban
romance, wealthy, USA today, new york times bestseller, free new york times
bestseller, USA today bestseller, CEO romance, office romance, city romance, smart
romance, mystery shopping, mystery shopping romance, something funny to read,
lighthearted romance, light romance, hot romance, Lila monroe,, julia kent
romance, proposal, proposal romance, engagement, engagement romance, free ebook,
freebie, free book, free reads, free romance novel, free romance book, free
billionaire book, romantic comedy books free, romance books free, billionaire
romance for adults, billionaire romance books free, contemporary romance free,
funny romance, funny romance free, funny books free, comedy books free, rom com,
massive-ten-romance-box-set
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Small Town, Big Reads Collection/Snow Angel Cove/The Shop on Blossom Street/Sweet
Dreams on Center Street Debbie Macomber 2021-01-01 Curl up and escape to three
charming small towns with this box set of bestselling reads! Three heartwarming
stories to start your next binge-read, together for the first time. Featuring Snow
Angel Cove, The Shop on Blossom Street and Sweet Dreams on Center Street
(previously published as Better Than Chocolate) Snow Angel Cove, the first story
in RaeAnne Thayne’s Haven Point Series Nothing short of a miracle can restore
Eliza Hayward’s Christmas cheer. The job she pinned her dreams on has gone up in
smoke-literally — and now she’s stuck in an unfamiliar, if breathtaking, small
town. Rescuing Eliza is pure instinct for tech genius Aidan Cain and putting the
renovation of his lakeside guest lodge in Eliza’s hands assuages his guilt — until
he sees how quickly he could fall for her. Having focused solely on his business
for years, he never knew what his life was missing before Eliza, but now he’s
willing to risk his heart on a yuletide romance that could lead to forever. The
Shop on Blossom Street, the start of Debbie Macomber’s Blossom Street series
There’s a little yarn store in Seattle called A Good Yarn. For the owner, Lydia
Hoffman, it represents her dream of a new start-life after cancer. Lydia teaches
knitting to beginners, and three very different women join the first class. The
lesson is to each make a baby blanket, though separately, creating this craft is a
chore to be tackled, a gesture of reconciliation, or an act of hope. As the lives
of these four women knit together, they make unexpected discoveries — about
themselves and each other. Discoveries that lead to understanding and acceptance,
to laughter and friendship. Sweet Dreams on Center Street, the first novel in
Sheila Roberts’ Life in Icicle Falls series (Previously published as Better Than
Chocolate.) Sweet Dreams Chocolate Company has been in the Sterling family for
generations, ever since Great-Grandma Rose literally dreamed up her first fabulous
recipe. But now it looks as if they’re about to lose Sweet Dreams to the bank —
and that would be a disaster, not only for the family but for the small town of
Icicle Falls, Washington. Can Samantha, the oldest daughter and new head of the
company, come up with a way to save it? After some brainstorming, inspiration
strikes. They’ll have a chocolate festival! Time’s running out, but the Sterling
women are determined and the town’s behind them, so everything’s bound to go
smoothly... Discover your next favourite series, and enjoy a break to small towns
where everyone helps out and love is just around the corner.
Big Sky Romance Collection Denise Hunter 2014-06-17 Enjoy Denise Hunter's Big Sky
novels as an e-book collection! A Cowboy's Touch Abigail is just in Moose Creek,
Montana for the summer to temporarily care for her great aunt. But a tenderhearted cowboy beckons her to stay. The Accidental Bride When a wedding
reenactment turns real, Shay finds she's an accidental bride. The Trouble with
Cowboys Only one pair of boots--and the cowboy wearing them--can get Annie out of
the mess she's in.
Tall, Dark And Devastating - 3 Book Box Set Suzanne Brockmann 2017-03-01 Taylor's
Temptation When it came to protecting the innocent, Navy SEAL Bobby Taylor was
your man. But when his best friend Wes asked him to keep an eye on his little
sister, Bobby desperately wanted to take a pass. How could he keep just his eyes
on the beautiful redhead Colleen Skelly? What Bobby didn't realise was that
Colleen had been conspiring for years to get Bobby to herself – away from the
prying eyes of her meddling brother – to show him she was a grown woman, and that
he was the man for her. Night Watch When U.S. Navy SEAL Chief Wes Skelly was sent
to L.A. on assignment, he agreed to go on a blind date with beautiful single
mother Brittany Evans, sister–in–law of a fellow SEAL. After all, he had been
secretly in love for years, albeit with a woman who belonged to another man. So
what did he have to lose? Plenty, it turned out. Because suddenly, the woman he
thought he could never have was available. However, so was Brittany – and not only
that, she was in danger. Because of him. He knew he could keep her safe. But why
was he increasingly certain that he was the one in danger? Not Without Risk It
began as nothing more than a day's pleasure cruise on the crystal–clear waters of
the Gulf of Mexico. But then Emily Marshall stumbled into a deadly maze of drug
smuggling and murder – and discovered that the only person who could help her was
the man who had once torn her heart to shreds... Jim Keegan was sure he was over
Emily – until a passionate interlude at an isolated beach house showed him the
truth he'd been hiding from for so long. Now he knew exactly what he had lost when
he walked away from her – and what he would lose forever if he couldn't save
her...
Fast Ice Box Set Stephanie Julian 2021-05-06 They're the hottest men on ice...and
they're falling fast. BYLINES & BLUE LINES A one-night stand hot enough to melt
the hardest ice… Brody Mitchell is a damn good hockey player with the NHL contract
to prove it. He loves the game but hates the hype, the spotlight and the puck
bunnies trying to score an athlete husband. He’s been burned before. He’s not
looking to repeat that mistake. But one night with an anonymous beautiful brunette
and it’s game on. HARD LINES & GOAL LINES The odds are stacked against them… As
the backup goalie for the Philadelphia Colonials, Tim Stanton earned his nickname
“Tank” by being an immovable force in net. Hockey has always come first in his
life but, at thirty-one, he has an expiration date practically stamped on his ass.
It’s time to make hard decisions about his future. Retire on his terms or play
until his body gives out? And if he stays in net, will he miss his shot to pursue
the woman he loves? DEADLINES & RED LINES Looking to score love... Sugar Donahue
is determined to live life on her own terms, even if that means working three
dead-end jobs to make ends meet. The only bright spot in her day is the moment the
hottest player on the Philadelphia Colonials hockey team walks into the diner
where she works. Too bad he’s so far out of her league he might as well be on
another planet. RJ Mitchell wants Sugar any way he can have her—on a table, up
against a wall, whatever he can get. He’s at the top of his game and a fan
favorite, but his life feels stuck in neutral. He’s not willing to risk his heart,
but he’ll take whatever Sugar’s willing to give. Three full-length, standalone
hockey romances sure to melt the hardest ice.
Harlequin Romantic Suspense November 2018 Box Set Karen Whiddon 2018-11-01 Looking
for heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled with lifeand-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous, strong women
and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you all that and more
with four new full-length titles in one collection! COLTON’S CHRISTMAS COP The
Coltons of Red Ridge by Karen Whiddon Colton Energy executive Layla Colton’s life
falls apart when false accusations are leveled against her. K-9 cop Hunter Black
takes the case. With a dangerous killer lingering in the background and Layla’s
reputation at stake, can Hunter save the woman he’s come to adore? RANCHER’S HIGHSTAKES RESCUE The McCall Adventure Ranch by Beth Cornelison After an accident
during a trial run for the McCalls’ new adventure ranch strands him with Kate
Carrington, Josh McCall must protect Kate and get them home alive—but his greatest
risk may be falling in love. KILLER SMILE by Marilyn Pappano A stalker is
attacking Natasha Spencer’s ex-fiancés, and in her quest to warn them to stay
safe, she ends up back in the arms of the only one she regrets leaving: Detective
Daniel Harper. UNDERCOVER PASSION Undercover Justice by Melinda Di Lorenzo When
Liz James is threatened and her daughter kidnapped, she turns to Harley Maxwell
for support. Luckily, he’s an undercover cop who, for sixteen years, has been
tracking the man who kidnapped her daughter. Will Harley’s quest for revenge
overshadow his chance at love with Liz?
Little Big Love Katy Regan 2018-03-30 **Previously published in hardback as Little
Big Man** ‘Katy Regan broke my heart and put it back together again with Little
Big Love’ - Lucy Diamond Liam Jones is the love of Juliet’s life. He was her
massive-ten-romance-box-set

brother’s best friend first, then hers, then the father of her son. In those
shining weeks after Zac was born, she’d never been happier, and neither had Liam.
Until the night he disappeared without a trace. Zac is now ten, and collects
facts: octopuses have three hearts; the world’s heaviest man weighed over 100
stone; only three species of animal have a blue tongue. The one piece of
information he really wants, though, is the truth about why his father left. His
family refuse to talk about that night but when Juliet inadvertently admits to him
Liam is the only man she's ever loved, Zac decides to find him and give his mum a
second chance at happy ever after. After all, nothing can stand in the way of true
love . . . Or can it? ‘A big-hearted, brilliantly pitched tale about family, love
and finding your place in the world’ - Heat ‘Poignant, funny and heartbreaking
with a story that stays with you long after you have put it down’- Psychologies
‘Beautifully written and brimming with people to love and root for . . . Had me
from the first page’ - Lisa Jewell, author of The Family Upstairs.
The Hollywood Romance Series: Books 1-4 Kenneth Rosenberg 2020-08-29 There's
always something going on at the Hollywood Sunset Apartments. After all, this is
the town where dreams are made. The Hollywood Romance Series follows the lives and
loves of the building's residents, from young actress Bridget to the aspiring
singer Amanda. From the feisty artist Piper to the celebrity attorney Samantha.
This boxed set includes all four volumes in the series, including: The Extra (A
Hollywood Romance) Bachelor Number Five Bachelor Number Nine The Art of Love
For the Love of Big Orange (The Bluegrass Country Series, Book 1) Leta Gail Doerr
2014-07-25 Passed from home to home within a broken foster-care system, young
Lacie Joe finally found refuge in Sagebrush, Kentucky with Judge and Stella Rudy
until a suspicious accident forced Lacie Joe to flee. Now, five years later, Lacie
Joe receives word that Judge is dying. Lacie speeds back toward Sagebrush in Big
Orange, her old pick-up truck, unsure which will prove harder: beating back the
demons that drove her from Sagebrush the first time, or facing Jay Hayworth, the
town's super-star whose love she can't forget. THE BLUEGRASS COUNTRY SERIES, in
order For the Love of Big Orange For the Love of Mercy For the Love of Justice
Big Wild Love Jill Sherer Murray 2020-05-12 Jill Sherer Murray lived in a dead-end
relationship into her forties before she finally let it go. She was like millions
of women who struggle with whether to stay in a loveless marriage, a bad
relationship, or give up on dating altogether, believing love isn’t in the cards.
You may be struggling with a similar decision yourself. Perhaps you’re terrified
of being single, and yet you don’t truly feel you’re living the life you want.
With warmth and honesty, Murray shows you how letting go—of feeling stuck, afraid,
and alone, and of believing what you’ve got is all you deserve—can free you from a
life that isn’t serving you. She knows this is true, because she did it
herself—and ultimately attracted the love and life she wanted. Through her story,
other women’s stories, surprising facts and statistics, and helpful exercises, Big
Wild Love will show you the way back to the self you’ve lost. It will put you on
the path to change and teach you that, wherever you are, it’s never too late to
start anew and find the Big Wild Love you deserve.
Harlequin Western Romance September 2017 Box Set Trish Milburn 2017-09-01
Romance—the Western way! Harlequin Western Romance brings you a collection of four
new heartwarming contemporary romances of everyday women finding love. Available
now! This box set includes: HER TEXAS RODEO COWBOY Blue Falls, Texas by Trish
Milburn Jason Till is the type of cowboy Sloane Hartley wants to avoid. His plan
to go back to the rodeo circuit means she’s risking a broken heart. But she can’t
stop kissing him… WINNING THE RANCHER’S HEART Cowboys in Uniform by Pamela Britton
Jaxton Stone has no time for a relationship with widowed single mom Naomi Jones.
He’s too busy getting his therapeutic ranch for veterans up and running. Besides,
he’s her boss! TWINS FOR THE TEXAS RANCHER Cowboys of Stampede Texas by Marin
Thomas Fatherhood isn’t in the cards for Logan Hardell. And maybe that’s okay. But
when Sadie McHenry comes to town with her twin sons, Logan might just have a shot
at the impossible. THE COWBOY AND THE COP Gold Buckle Cowboys by Christine Wenger
When Sheriff Amber Chapman informs pro bull rider Luke Beaumont that his family’s
ancestral ranch is falling to pieces, he returns home to face his past—and the
sparks between them.
Massive Pissed Love Richard Hell 2015-10-01 Richard Hell may best be known as a
punk icon, a founding member of seminal bands Television, the Heartbreakers, and
The Voidoids, but for decades he’s been a prominent voice in American letters.
Through his novels Go Now and Godlike, and his critically acclaimed autobiography,
I Dreamed I Was a Very Clean Tramp, Hell has proven himself as a talented and
insightful writer across many genres, in many forms. But one might argue that
Richard’s true genius lies in shorter form as a writer on culture. "Love comes in
spurts," Hell once sang, and that could well describe the intensity of his
penetrating and wickedly droll criticism. Massive Pissed Love is a collection of
Hell’s ruminations on art, literature, and music, among other things, that’s like
a candy box of reading treats, a bag of shiny marbles, a cabinet of mementos and
uncanny fetishes. However one thinks of it, it’s a joy to read from start to
finish and a deeply necessary addition to the oeuvre of one of the sharpest minds
and sensibilities at work today.
The Do-Over Boxed Set Julia Kent 2022-02-28 Mallory (Fluffy), Persephone (Perky),
Fiona (Feisty), and Hastings (Hasty) come from the small town of Anderhill,
Massachusetts, with lives that take sudden turns as they get surprise “do-overs”
when it comes to love. This boxed set features New York Times bestselling author
Julia Kent’s first three books in the series, starting with the prequel, Little
Miss Perfect, which takes place ten years before Book 1, when Mallory Monahan and
Will Lotham competed for valedictorian in high school. The nerd and the
quarterback have a tantalizing encounter, but what happens when they meet ten
years later is unbelievable… Which brings us to Fluffy — how Will and Mallory
reconnect is a tale of mishaps, misunderstandings, and Mallory’s innocent mistake
in thinking a job on Craigslist for a “fluffer” meant a house designer. Oops. This
boxed set continues with Perky, another second-chance “do-over” for Persephone and
Parker. Five years ago, he released very, very private photos that turned Perky
into a social media sensation in the worst way possible. Hurt and betrayed, she’s
blocked him from her life and her heart. But what if he didn’t do it? And
surprise! He’s a member of Mallory and Will’s wedding party, too. Second chances
and do-overs never felt so good… The Do-Over Boxed Set is a romantic comedy binge
read. Get ready for a massive laughfest escape! **Get the boxed set audiobook,
narrated by Audie award winner Erin Mallon**
The Love Series Complete Box Set Melissa Collins 2015-04-21 The entire series is
together for a limited time. This box set includes the complete Love Series - Let
Love In, Let Love Stay, Let Love Heal, Let Love Shine, Let Love Be, and Let Love
Live. From New Adult to M/m Contemporary Romance, there's something in here for
everyone. Laugh, cry, and fall in love with the couples of this bestselling
series.
Ella Fitzgerald Maria Isabel Sanchez Vegara 2018-03-01 Meet Ella Fitzgerald, one
of the most influential jazz singers of all time! Part of the beloved Little
People, BIG DREAMS series, this inspiring and informative little biography follows
the inspirational life of the First Lady of Song, from her early singing days on
the streets of Harlem to her success as a jazz legend, with the message: "It's not
where you come from, but where you're going that counts." Ella Fitzgerald grew up
near Harlem, in New York, where she was surrounded by music and dance. After
winning first prize in a talent competition at the Apollo Theater, she went on to
tour the world with her pioneering voice. This moving book features stylish and
quirky illustrations and extra facts at the back, including a biographical
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timeline with historical photos and a detailed profile of the singer's life.
Little People, BIG DREAMS is a best-selling series of books and educational games
that explore the lives of outstanding people, from designers and artists to
scientists and activists. All of them achieved incredible things, yet each began
life as a child with a dream. This empowering series offers inspiring messages to
children of all ages, in a range of formats. The board books are told in simple
sentences, perfect for reading aloud to babies and toddlers. The hardcover
versions present expanded stories for beginning readers. Boxed gift sets allow you
to collect a selection of the books by theme. Paper dolls, learning cards,
matching games, and other fun learning tools provide even more ways to make the
lives of these role models accessible to children. Inspire the next generation of
outstanding people who will change the world with Little People, BIG DREAMS!
Harlequin Romantic Suspense March 2022 - Box Set Lisa Childs 2022-02-22 Looking
for heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled with lifeand-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous, strong women
and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you all that and more
with four new full-length titles in one collection! SNOWED IN WITH A COLTON (A
Coltons of Colorado novel) by Lisa Childs Certain her new guest at the dude ranch
she co-owns is hiding something, Aubrey Colton fights her attraction to him. Luke
Bishop is hiding something—his true identity: Luca Rossi, an Italian journalist on
the run from the mob. CAVANAUGH JUSTICE: THE BABY TRAIL (A Cavanaugh Justice
novel) by USA TODAY bestseling author Marie Ferrarella Brand-new police detective
partners Korinna Kennedy and Brodie Cavanaugh investigate a missing infant case
and uncover a complicated conspiracy while Korinna is slowly drawn into Brodie's
life and family—causing her to reevaluate her priorities in life. DANGER AT
CLEARWATER CROSSING (A Lost Legacy novel) by Colleen Thompson After his beloved
twins are returned from the grandparents who’ve held them for years, widowed
resort owner Mac Hale-Walker finds his long-anticipated reunion threatened by a
beautiful social worker sent to assess his fitness to parent—and a plot to
forcibly separate him from his children forever. TROUBLE IN BLUE (A Heroes of the
Pacific Northwest novel) by Beverly Long Interim police chief Marcus Price is
captivated by newcomer Erin McGarry, who has come to Knoware to help her sick
sister. But he has his hands full with a string of robberies and a credible
terrorist threat, and he's not confident that Erin didn't bring the danger to the
small community or that either one of them will survive it.
A Little SPOT of Feelings Diane Alber 2021-08-31
Harlequin Western Romance May 2018 Box Set Debbi Rawlins 2018-05-01 Romance—the
Western way! Harlequin® Western Romance brings you four new heartwarming
contemporary romances of everyday women finding love in one collection! This box
set includes: TO TRUST A RANCHER Made in Montana by Debbi Rawlins A vicious lie
drove Becca Hartman from Blackfoot Falls, Montana. Now she’s home and facing a
heartbreaking choice. Can Becca trust rancher Ryder Mitchell with the secret that
could tear her life apart? HER COWBOY’S TRIPLETS The Boones of Texas by Sasha
Summers India Boone is determined to build a new life for her and her son,
independent of others. But Brody Wallace’s attentions are hard to resist…and then
there are his adorable toddler triplet daughters! THE BULL RIDER’S BABY BOMBSHELL
Saddle Ridge, Montana by Amanda Renee Champion bull rider and confirmed bachelor
Wes Slade donated sperm so a friend could have a baby. Now she’s missing and her
sister, Jade, is desperate to find her—while caring for his triplets! RODEO FAMILY
Rodeo, Montana by Mary Sullivan An investigative journalist has finally uncovered
the story sure to propel her out of her Montana hometown and back to her career in
NYC. Trouble is, she’s falling for the cowboy she’s supposed to be reporting on!
Look for 4 compelling new stories every month from Harlequin® Western Romance!
Harlequin Romantic Suspense December 2014 Box Set C.J. Miller 2014-12-01 Looking
for heart-racing romance and high-stakes suspense? Want stories filled with lifeand-death situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous, strong women
and brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you all that and more
with four new full-length titles for one great price every month! COLTON HOLIDAY
LOCKDOWN (The Coltons: Return to Wyoming) By C.J. Miller To save Christmas in Dead
River, Dr. Rafe Granger is working overtime to cure the deadly virus quarantining
his hometown—while fighting his attraction to nurse Gemma Colton. But when someone
sabotages their research, can this reformed bad boy win the day and get the good
girl? THE MANSFIELD RESCUE (The Mansfield Brothers) By Beth Cornelison Falling for
smoke jumper Amy Robinson is the last thing grieving widower Grant Mansfield has
in mind. But when his daughter is kidnapped, Grant and Amy must work together to
save his little girl. Now, if only he’ll let Amy rescue his lonely heart… LETHAL
LIESbr>By Lara Lacombe With his cover blown, agent Alexander goes on the run with
the alluring Dr. Jillian Mahoney. Yet with the FBI and a dangerous gang after
them, separating the lies from the truth becomes a matter of the heart. LONE STAR
SURVIVOR By Colleen Thompson When "soldier" Ian Rayford returns from the dead, he
can't remember anything but his former fiancée—PTSD psychologist Andrea. But when
someone from Ian’s hidden past targets Andrea, spy secrets become deadly secrets!
Huge X10 Stephanie Brother 2019-11-26 An Amazon Bestselling SeriesMy best friend
has a harem of ten sexy men, and I want one too! Well who wouldn't want ten men to
satisfy their every need; ten men to pleasure them in ways they haven't even
considered. I dream about it and wake up in a hot, flustered sweat, frustrated as
hell because how does an ordinary girl like me find a harem. It's not like they're
available to purchase at the supermarket.I consider advertising for men who would
consider trying a polyamorous relationship, but dating sites are awful at the best
of times, and I'm not looking for my inbox to be overwhelmed with d**k pics.Then
my bestie Laura and her 10 Men feature in a reality TV show and everything
changes. Let's just say there are men out there who need a queen for their harem,
and I might just be the girl for the job. Time to interview the gorgeous Jackson
brothers at their ranch to see if they've got what it takes to blow my mind and
win my heart.This is a 93,000 word standalone mega menage/reverse harem romance.
It involves MMMMMFMMMMM situations which are all about the heroine, and a very
happy-ever-after ending. Well, there are ten men involved! It's part of the Huge
Series; standalone romances with lots of HUGE goodness to link them all. Read in
any order! No cliffhangers. No cheating.
Harlequin Romantic Suspense April 2020 Box Set Geri Krotow 2020-04-01 Looking for
heart-racing romance and breathless suspense? Want stories filled with life-anddeath situations that cause sparks to fly between adventurous, strong women and
brave, powerful men? Harlequin® Romantic Suspense brings you all that and more
with four new full-length titles in one collection! COLTON’S DEADLY DISGUISE The
Coltons of Mustang Valley by Geri Krotow FBI agent Holden St. Clair and local
reporter Isabella Colton distrust one another for good reason. But long days and
hot nights searching for a serial killer prove they can share more than
chemistry—if they survive. COLTON COWBOY JEOPARDY The Coltons of Mustang Valley by
Regan Black Mia Graves and her child are under threat when Jarvis Colton finds
them on his family’s stolen ranch. They both need help—but their teaming up could
risk more than just their physical safety. SNOWBOUND TARGETS by Karen Whiddon When
a mysterious woman with no memory and very good self-defense skills appears in his
remote cabin, war correspondent Jason Sheffield tries to help her. But her mind
holds the key to more than just her own past and uncovering what she knows could
have deadly consequences. BODYGUARD BOYFRIEND Bachelor Bodyguards by Lisa Childs A
street-smart bodyguard and a spoiled socialite have nothing in common. Until her
father’s position as a judge over a major drug lord’s trial puts Bella Holmes in
danger and Tyce Jackson is the bodyguard assigned to her case. He’s only
pretending to be her boyfriend, but as bullets fly, emotions run higher than ever
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Her Last Chance Cowboy (Mills & Boon Love Inspired) (Big Heart Ranch, Book 4) Tina
Radcliffe 2019-03-01 She came seeking family... Will she find love at Big Heart
Ranch?
Big Beautiful Woman 1996
Desire Box Set 1-6/Off Limits Lovers/Big Shot/Redeemed by Passion/Montana
Seduction/From Riches to Redemption/His Marriage Demand JULES BENNETT 2019-08-01
Off Limits Lovers by Reese Ryan When attorney Roarke Perry encounters the daughter
of his father's arch enemy, he's dumbstruck. Annabel Currin is irresistible - and
she desperately needs his help. Yet keeping this gorgeous client at arms' length
may prove impossible once forbidden feelings take over! Big Shot by Katy Evans
Dealing with her insufferable hotshot boss has India Crowley at the breaking
point. But when he faces a stand-in daddy dilemma, India can't deny him a helping
hand. Sharing close quarters, though, may mean facing her true feelings about the
man... Redeemed By Passion by Joss Wood Event planner Teresa St. Clair is
organising the wedding of the year so she can help her brother out of a dangerous
debt. She doesn't need meddling - or saving - from her ex, gorgeous billionaire
Liam Christopher. But she can't seem to stay away... Montana Seduction by Jules
Bennett Dane Michaels will stop at nothing to get the Montana resort that
rightfully belongs to him and his brother. Even if it means getting close to his
rival's daughter. As long as he doesn't fall for the very woman he's seducing...
From Riches To Redemption by Andrea Laurence Ten years ago, River Atkinson and
Morgan Steele eloped, but the heiress's father tore them apart. Now, just as
Morgan's very identity is called into question, River is back in town. Will
secrets sidetrack their second chance, or are they on the road to redemption? His
Marriage Demand by Yahrah St. John With her family business going under, CEO
Fallon Stewart needs a miracle. But Gage Campbell, the newly wealthy man she
betrayed as a teen, has a bailout plan...if Fallon will pose as his wife! Can she
keep focused as passion takes over their mock marriage?
Big Love Cooking Joey Campanaro 2020-09-08 From Joey Campanaro, the lovable chef
and owner of popular Little Owl restaurant in New York City! Big Love Cooking
features 75 accessible recipes infused with Mediterranean flavors inspired by
Joey's Italian-American family. This is simple, authentic food, with generous
servings and nourishing, shareable meals. • Includes stories from the restaurant,
historical NYC photographs, and conversational advice • Dishes include Little Owl
Crispy Chicken, Ricotta Cavatelli with Tomato Broth, Bacon, and Fava Beans, and
Brioche French Toast with Stewed Strawberries. • Features warm, inviting
photography that emulates the family-style meals With accessible recipes and
familiar ingredients, this cookbook is perfect for big family meals that will
please a crowd. Recipes include mouth-watering dishes like Littleneck Clams with
Juicy Bread, Mom-Mom Pizza, and Pork Chop with Parmesan Butter Beans. • Big Love
Cooking is a return to hearty platters and heartwarming comfort food with a strong
sense of place. • Perfect for cooks interested in Mediterranean cuisine and
Italian-American favorites • A great book for the home cook that is interested in
hearty, delicious Italian meals over trends • You'll love this book if you love
cookbooks like Carmine's Family-Style Cookbook by Michael Ronis, The Meatball Shop
Cookbook by Daniel Holzman and Michael Chernow, and The Frankies Spuntino Kitchen
Companion & Cooking Manual by Peter Falcinelli, Frank Castronovo, and Frank
Meehan.
THE SEA ADVENTURES - Boxed Set: 20+ Maritime Novels & Tales of Seas and Sailors
Jack London 2017-04-03 This carefully crafted ebook: "THE SEA ADVENTURES – Boxed
Set: 20+ Maritime Novels & Tales of Seas and Sailors (Illustrated)" is formatted
for your eReader with a functional and detailed table of contents: The Cruise of
the Dazzler The Sea-Wolf Adventure A Son of the Sun The Mutiny of the Elsinore The
Cruise of the Snark Tales of the Fish Patrol White and Yellow The King of the
Greeks A Raid on the Oyster Pirates The Siege of the "Lancashire Queen" Charley's
Coup Demetrios Contos Yellow Handkerchief South Sea Tales The House of Mapuhi The
Whale Tooth Mauki "Yah! Yah! Yah!" The Heathen The Terrible Solomons The
Inevitable White Man The Seed of McCoy Jack London (1876-1916) was an American
novelist, journalist, and social activist. His amazing life experience also
includes being an oyster pirate, railroad hobo, gold prospector, sailor, war
correspondent and much more. He wrote adventure novels & sea tales, stories of the
Gold Rush, tales of the South Pacific and the San Francisco Bay area - most of
which were based on or inspired by his own life experiences.
Yours For The Holidays Boxed Set K.M. Scott 2021-11-22 Includes a brand new,
never-before-published Club X Christmas Story! Get FOUR first-in-series
contemporary romances FREE in this special boxed set today and fall in love with
stories that are fan favorites around the world! Notorious The kids of the Club X
couples are all grown up and getting their own stories beginning with Cade March,
Stefan March's son. He's a player like his father, but a sweet baker named Hailey
might change all of that. She just has to believe he's changed his ways. If I
Dream Ryder is a guy from the wrong side of the tracks, and Serena lives the life
her crime boss father dictates. Can they find a way to be together and get a
happily ever after? Crash Into Me The USA Today bestseller that begins the Heart
of Stone series! Fall in love with Tristan and Nina's story and see why readers
around the world made this series their favorite. Crave Ian is a bestselling
author with an obsession. Kristina is an actress who loves being idolized. Their
love is intense and combustible, but it's definitely unforgettable. A Club X
Christmas Join the couples from Club X and their children for a Christmas
celebration and see the NeXt series heroes when they're little boys. This is an
exclusive story to this boxed set and never published before! Topics: billionaire
hero romance, possessive hero romance, family life romance, wealthy hero,
contemporary romance, erotic romance, New York City, series, billionaire romance,
New York Times bestseller, USA Today bestseller, K.M. Scott, top books in romance,
top books in contemporary romance, family saga romance, romantic suspense books,
new adult romance series, bingeworthy romance series, must read romance, free
romance books, free romance novels, free romance, contemporary romance free,
contemporary romance books, free, freebie, romance free, romance series, new adult
romance, romantic suspense, beach reads, romance novels free, romance books, alpha
male Perfect for fans of Helen Hardt, Meghan March, Kendall Ryan, Anna Zaires, J.
Kenner, CD Reiss, Lauren Blakely, Skye Warren, Aleatha Romig, Lisa Renee Jones,
Penelope Sky, E.L. James, Vi Keeland, Stella Gray, Penelope Ward, Meredith Wild,
Chelle Bliss, Charlotte Byrd, Laurelin Paige, Jodi Ellen Malpas, Sylvia Day, Maya
Banks, Louise Bay, Shayla Black, Natasha Knight, Carly Phillips, Erika Wilde,
Amelia Wilde, Marie Force, M. Malone, Lyra Parish, Kennedy Fox
Mediterranean Nights Karen Kendall 2015-10-01 Breaking All The Rules — Marissa
Caroll Missing a huge scoop is a reporter's worst nightmare. That's reality for
sports journalist Lola Sandler when she boards the cruise ship, Alexandra's Dream.
During the break of a big scandal at home, Lola is watching waves break in the
Mediterranean. Luckily for her, a bigger story is waiting for her on the ship.
Four years ago, pro golfer Eric Lashman walked off the green of the Masters
Tournament and left professional golf forever. Now, he teaches golf on the cruise.
When Lola recognises him, it's a chance for a career-making expose. But their
attraction forces her to make a choice: write a news story or live a love story.
An Affair To Remember — Karen Kendall Captain Nikolas Pappas is used to navigating
the Alexandra's Dream through rough waters. But he could never steer his heart in
the right direction since he ran out on the only woman he loved. The daughter of a
shipping tycoon, Helena Stamos lived a life of privilege while Nikolas was a lowly
deckhand... Now, after fifteen years of heartbreak — as suddenly as he had left
her — Nick is back in Helena's life. Though they have both moved on with their
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lives, the pull of their attraction hasn't weakened. But even if they can see
beyond their past and resolve their different lifestyles — Nick left her once.
What's to stop him from leaving her again? Below Deck — Dorien Kelly When Mei Lin
Wang met social activist Wei Chan she knew it was fate. But three years later, she
was a widow with a newborn son after a suspicious illness claimed Wei's life.
Still convinced of their shared destiny, Lin will avenge Wei and continue his
work, but she also protect her son from those responsible for her husband's death.
Since working on the cruise ship Alexandra's Dream, Lin hid her son below deck.
It's a game of hide-and-seek with the ship's security officer, Gideon Dayan, who
is interested in the mysterious Lin. But Gideon also sees his own haunted past
when he looks at Lin...and she can't let her past go. Will they face the future
together?
Sweet with Heat: Seaside Summers (Contemporary Romance Boxed Set, Books 1-3)
Addison Cole 2018-07-06 Sweet with Heat: Seaside Summers features a group of fun,
flirty, and emotional friends who gather each summer at their Cape Cod cottages.
They're sassy, flawed, and so easy to relate to, you'll be begging to enter their
circle of friends! Addison Cole is New York Times bestselling author Melissa
Foster's sweet-romance pen name. Sweet with Heat books are the sweet editions of
Melissa's award-winning steamy-romance collection Love in Bloom. In READ, WRITE,
LOVE at SEASIDE... Bestselling author Kurt Remington lives to write. He spends
twelve hours a day in front of his computer, rarely leaving the seclusion of his
beach-front property, where he's come to finish his latest thriller -- that is,
until free-spirited Leanna Bray nearly drowns in the ocean trying to save her dog.
Kurt's best-laid plans are shot when he comes to their rescue. Kurt's as irritated
as he is intrigued by the sexy, hot mess of a woman who lives life on a whim,
forgets everything, and doesn't even know the definition of the word organized.
Leanna's come to the Cape hoping to find a fulfilling career in the jam-making
business, and until she figures out her own life, a man is not on the menu. But
Leanna can't get the six-two, deliciously muscled and tragically neat Kurt out of
her mind. She tells herself she's just stopping by to say thank you, but the
heart-warming afternoon sparks an emotional and unexpectedly sweet ride as Kurt
and Leanna test the powers of Chemistry 101: Opposites Attract. In DREAMING at
SEASIDE... Bella Abbascia has returned to Seaside Cottages in Wellfleet,
Massachusetts, as she does every summer. Only this year, Bella has more on her
mind than sunbathing and skinny-dipping with her girlfriends. She's quit her job,
put her house on the market, and sworn off relationships while she builds a new
life in her favorite place on earth. That is, until good-time Bella's prank takes
a bad turn and a handsome police officer appears on the scene. Single father and
police officer Caden Grant left Boston with his fourteen-year-old son, Evan, after
his partner was killed in the line of duty. He hopes to find a safer life in the
small resort town of Wellfleet, and when he meets Bella during a night patrol
shift, he realizes he's found the one thing he'd never allowed himself to hope
for--or even realized he was missing. After fourteen years of focusing solely on
his son, Caden cannot resist the intense attraction he feels toward beautiful
Bella, and Bella's powerless to fight the heat of their budding romance. But
starting over proves more difficult than either of them imagined, and when Evan
gets mixed up with the wrong kids, Caden's loyalty is put to the test. Will he
give up everything to protect his son--even Bella? In HEARTS at SEASIDE… Jenna
Ward is vivacious, spontaneous, and confident—except when she’s around the man who
stole her heart years earlier, strikingly handsome, quiet, and reliable Pete
Lacroux. After years of trying to get his attention and overwhelmed from dealing
with her mother’s new cougar lifestyle, Jenna’s giving up on Peter—and is ready to
explore other men. As the eldest of five siblings, with an alcoholic father to
care for, boat craftsman Pete Lacroux always does the right thing and has no time
for a real relationship. He’s looking forward to seeing his friend Jenna, a
welcome distraction who’s so sexy and painfully shy that she equally entertains
and confuses him. When Jenna picks up a hard-bodied construction worker, jealousy
ignites Pete’s true feelings, and he’s unable to ignore the desires for Jenna he
never realized he had. But Pete’s not the quiet guy he appears to be, and his life
is anything but conducive to a relationship. Can Jenna handle the real Pete
Lacroux—the most alpha male she’s ever seen—or will she crack under pressure? And
can Pete reclaim the life he once had without tearing apart his family? ***
Addison Cole is the sweet alter ego of New York Times and USA Today bestselling
and award-winning author Melissa Foster. She writes humorous and emotional sweet
contemporary romance. Her books do not include explicit sex scenes or harsh
language. Addison spends her summers on Cape Cod, where she dreams up wonderful
love stories in her house overlooking Cape Cod Bay. Addison enjoys discussing her
books with book clubs and reader groups and welcomes an invitation to your event.
The perfect beach read for fans of Susan Mallery, RaeAnne Thayne, Sherryl Woods,
Debbie Macomber, and other big-family, small-town romance fans. The characters are
romantic and loyal, some are wealthy, others are not, and you're guaranteed to
enjoy a loving happily ever after.
Big Love in Small Places: A Series Starter Bundle Theresa Paolo 2021-01-02 Get
cozy in your favorite spot and visit each of Theresa Paolo’s small towns where
love, laughter and happily ever afters are guaranteed. First stop: Willow Cove
Forbidden Lover: Ella and Lucas seem destined to be together—until they discover
their grandfathers are sworn enemies! When their secret romance collides with the
past, will they have to choose between family and true love? Next stop: Morgan’s
Bay All Because of You: Olivia and Shane met by fate on a train ride to the small
town of Morgan’s Bay. Both recovering from shocking revelations, they
unintentionally lean on each other. But as their attraction builds and their
undeniable chemistry explodes into passion, a secret threatens their happily ever
after. Final stop: Red Maple Falls Mad About Matt: When city girl Shay moves to
picturesque Red Maple Falls, she opens her own baker—and reunites with her ex,
Matt, the handsome local sheriff. A passionate and engaging small-town romance!
Travelers Guide: Willow Cove: BEST LOBSTER IN THE STATE! Check out the locals and
their freshest seafood. Don't forget to stop by The Local Bean for that cuppa and
catch up on all the town gossip! Morgan’s Bay: Are you ready for some New York
fun? Get away from the city and visit the cutest book store and eat the BEST
BURGERS around! Don't forget to say hi to the very cute bartender. Red Maple
Falls: Visit the Happy Apple for a slice of our famous pie! Enjoy a cruise down
main street on one of our custom bikes at the Chain and Spoke. Don't forget to say
hi to one of the MANY hot Hayes' siblings.
Big Acoustic Guitar Chord Songbook: Love Songs Wise Publications 2005-05-26 An
intimate and romantic selection of over 100 love songs, all arranged for guitar
and voice. From Roxy Music's touchingly simple Jealous Guy and the silky Jazz of
Patsy Cline's Crazy to the ballads of David Gray, Macy Gray and Daniel
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Bedingfield, you will find that perfect love song in this special collection. All
songs have been presented with full lyrics and a simple yet comprehensive guitar
chord guide.
The Big House–a ghost story, love story and epic tale of good versus evil. Robert
D. Vasvary 2013-11-15 The Big House is about the late 1970’s and a boy who during
this era is filled with much spirit and adventure without the rigors of modern day
society-a small town boy. He quickly discovers through a traumatic experience that
he can be his best ally or worst enemy and that faith comes from within. He
battles internal demons and fear and every time he conquers one another one comes.
This kid learns more in one experience than most people learn in a lifetime. And
more than that, this boy, Andy Miller realizes his gifts with or without his
newfound superhuman powers. Andy Miller is intended to be a role model for kids in
today’s modern world as he shares his fears, tears and passion with the audience
in order to make the reader reaffirm that we all go through life’s pitfalls and we
are never alone in our struggles. We are all connected on some level. THE BIG
HOUSE is now available online here at ROBERTVASVARY.COM in a print version, or
ebook/pdf version. There are approximately 30 illustrations and the book is
intended for the tween market, though test readings are indicating many adults
will grow to love Andy Miller, the books protagonist. According to the
illustrator, Charlie Read, Creative Director for Firewater Creative, the
inspiration and enthusiasm on this project was two fold for him, as he
incorporated his photography and family photos to populate the characters and
backdrops of each illustration,to create the world of Andy Miller. Robert
Vasvary’s The Big House Available now for purchase in Print, PDF & EPUB!
Everything is pitch black. The tunnel walls feel soft and slimy. A chill runs down
his spine, rising panic stuck in his throat. The walls are breathing. Plunged into
a world where the boundaries between fantasy and reality have disappeared, Andy’s
thirst for adventure leads him to precious treasure, true love and unspeakable
horror. In a bid to escape the terrifying realm of the undead and find the truth,
there is only one way out: an epic showdown between good and evil that challenges
everything he knows about himself and the world.
The Come-By-Chance Western Romance Series – Books 9-12 Juliet James The conclusion
to this much-loved series (over 100,000 copies sold) where strong women risk
everything to rise above their desperate circumstances, find true love, and wed
real men who'll treat them right. This final box-set contains Books 9-12 in the
Come-By-Chance series. Most folk prefer to start with Box-Set 1 (the blue one!)
and Box-Set 2 (the pink one!). Like most series, they are better read in order.
Ava & Ina Two weddings! Two evil outlaws! Two more Come-By-Chance women in the
family way! Lillie A precious girl with a fragile heart! A beau with a bad case of
wanderlust! Preacher Ernest James Coy & the Come-By-Chance townsfolk are in for a
terrible shock! Pearl A man-shy woman! A wedding-shy man! A preaching-shy
preacher! And one conniving outlaw with plans — take over the town, then the
Territory! Jane A wild and fun Modern Miss! A Preacher with a mighty pair of
conundrums! An outlaw turned politician who's out of control! Don't miss the
exciting conclusion to the Come-By-Chance saga! What readers are saying about the
series: ★★★★★ 'I wish I could move there too! I just love all the characters.'
★★★★★ 'I can't wait to see if that mean old outlaw gets what he deserves.' ★★★★★
'I would recommend this book and the whole series to any who enjoy clean, exciting
western historical fiction.' ★★★★ 'That kind of originality earned my respect and
a fourth star. Nice going, Juliet.' ★★★★★ 'I am addicted to all of them so far.
They are sweet, funny and romantic.' ★★★★★ 'Love the town of Come By Chance. Feel
like I know the folks. Drama, romance, mystery, it has it all.'
ROCK F*CK CLUB, Box Set, Books 1-5 Michelle Mankin 2020-05-18 Warning: Girls
Ranking the Rock Stars Series by New York Times bestselling author Michelle Mankin
is so hot it will likely melt your e-reader. ROCK F*CK CLUB is sexy, yet sweet and
emotional. If the boys can play, why not the girls too? Inside each book in this
box set is one girl figuring out what she likes and how she likes it on her path
to love and her happily ever after. Girls with rock 'n' roll attitude. Girls on a
journey to find their best true selves. Girls who love music and the rock stars
who create it. This box set includes books 1-5. Over 1200 pages. Book 6 is a full
length novel and is available separately. Book 6 ends the series. BOOK 1 10 cities
in two weeks 10 famous rock stars On my knees Against the wall On my tits I don't
care. As long as I get the evidence to prove it. Why? Because I caught my former
prick of a boyfriend from Heavy Metal Enthusiasts doing a groupie doggie style
backstage on the night we were supposed to be celebrating our 1 year anniversary.
He told me I was too uptight. Too vanilla. Too boring. So I got drunk with my
bestie, Marsha West, the aspiring videographer. I ranted. I raved. I came up with
a crazy idea. What I didn't know was that my best friend recorded me. Marsha put
the video up on YouTube. It went viral with 10 million hits. Now I've got fans and
sponsors offering me big bucks. Rock stars are volunteering to be my f*ck buddy.
Hollywood is calling. I get to choose which rock stars I want. The stakes are
high. This sh*t just got real. What could go wrong? BOOK 2 10 cities. 10 famous
rock stars f*cked. Raven Winters has chosen the one rock star she wants to keep.
She has completed filming for the Rock F*ck Club. Her season of the reality show
is about to debut on the World Media Organization channel. Her once very private
sex life is about to become public. Can her life ever return to normal? Does she
want it to? And what about the next season of RFC? Who will be the next star? Who
will be f*cking whom? BOOK 3 The Gods of Rock Tour. 4 summer concert venues. 10
famous rock stars to f*ck. Two at a time. Maybe even three. I know what I like and
how to get it. I'm Marsha West. Raven Winter's best friend. A sidekick no longer,
I'm in the starring role. I'm going to f*ck whoever I want. However I want.
Whenever I want. I have my reasons for being the way I am and doing the things I
do. I've warned WMO they might have to stretch the rules to keep their TV-MA
rating for me. It's Rock F*ck Club. Season Two. What could go wrong? BOOK 4 Marsha
West has completed filming for her season of the Rock F*ck Club. Actually, she is
one rocker short of the ten she contracted to f*ck. Can she get her contract
changed? If she can't will she lose the rock star she wants to keep? And what
about the next season of RFC? Who will be the next star? Who will be f*cking whom?
BOOK 5 I'm all for the girl power and sh*t. Guys are a disaster. Trust me. I know.
My rule is f*ck a guy only once, then move on to the next one. I'm Josephine Poet.
The Rock F*ck Club reality TV show is no different from my real life. Only there's
cameras rolling, and they're offering me a ton of cash. The money and publicity
are just what Joey's Band needs. A means to an end for a bad girl who knows how to
rock but isn't looking for anything good. But what happens when wrong and right
collide? It's naughty versus nice in Rock F*ck Club's Season Three. What could go
wrong?
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